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Upcoming Events 

May 4th – Primary Assembly 9 am 

May 6th – Final Immunization Day – 7 & 8 

May 6th – Pizza Lunch 

May 7th – Primary, Junior Idol am/pm 

May 8th – Intermediate Idol am/pm 

May 10th – Inter Band Performance 

May 13th – Pizza Lunch 

May 15th – Grade 2 & 3 to Legoland 

May 18th – Victoria Day (NO SCHOOL) 

May 19th – Birchmount Track & Field 

May 20th – Pizza Lunch 

May 27th – Pizza Lunch 

May 29th – Sprit Day – Backward Day  

 

Principal Message 

Spring is finally here!  As the weather 

changes we need to remind students of the 

Ellesmere-Statton Dress Code.  Students 

should adhere to the Dress Code as outlined 

in the Agenda.  The latest style for girls 

jeans is to wear ripped jeans or shorts.  We 

are asking that students ensure that they are 

covered in areas that extend from their torso 

to where their fingertips reach when at their 

sides.  From time to time a student may be 

asked to change.  Having a change of clothes 

for such occasions could avoid phone calls 

home.  Please feel free to call the Principal or 

Vice-Principal for clarification. 

Also recently we have reminded students of 

the TDSB Cell Phone policy.  Phones are to be 

turned off while on school property and 

secured in lockers or backpacks.  Unless 

teachers have asked for them to specifically 

be used in class as a Bring Your Own Device 

(BYOD).  We recognize that phones are used 

to contact parents.  If a child needs to speak 

with their parent and/or if a parent needs to 

contact their child they can use the school 

phone. (416 396 6225) 

Keep up to date by checking our website 

(http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/ellesmere) and 

Twitter feed (@TDSB_ESPS)  

 

Earth Day 

On April 22nd the ECO club organized events 

in the morning where classes worked in pairs 

to make Ellesmere-Statton a better place for 

all of us!  Ellesmere-Statton supports 

Recycling, Compost and Boomerang lunches.  

If you have any questions about how we can 

keep Ellesmere-Statton Green, please feel 

free to ask your child’s teacher. 

 

 
 

Lost and Found 

Our lost and found boxes are over flowing.  

We strongly encourage students to look for 

any missing articles. Any items that have not 

been claimed by the end of the school year 

will be donated to a local charity. Thank you! 
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